
Mary L. Blunt, Corporate Vice President, Sentara Healthcare 
Mary Blunt, P.T., MHA, FACHE is a Corporate Vice President for Sentara Healthcare.  She is 
responsible for Sentara Norfolk General Hospital, is a 525-bed tertiary care hospital and level I 
trauma center, Sentara Careplex Hospital, and Sentara Williamsburg Regional Medical Center.  
She has held several positions including Vice President of Operations at various Sentara 
Hospitals and President of Sentara Life Care (long term care division). 

Ms. Blunt earned her Masters of Health Administration from Washington University School of 
Medicine in St. Louis. She earned her B.S. in Physical Therapy from the University of Illinois 
Medical Center in Chicago. Ms. Blunt is a Fellow of the American College of Healthcare 
Executives and served three years on the American Hospital Association board of directors.  
Currently serves on the HRET Board of the American Hospital Association, the board of trustees 
for The Williams School.   

 


